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Dear _______, 
 
Over the last several months much has happened as we have planned for the fall of 2022.  I 
am happy to announce the following: 

1. UYM will be in seven locations this 2022-2023 school year. 

2. In December, CICF will be informing us if we will be receiving a $50,000.00 grant. 

3. In early 2023, we will hear back from 5/3rd Bank on a possible $50,000.00 grant. 

4. Seven new teacher Advocates have been trained over the summer and will alternate 

teaching until we receive the possible grants. 

5. UYM will begin the Young Champion program again beginning the last week of 
October. 

6. Our new budgets for 2022-2023 will kick in if we receive the grants. 

7. Our new website has been launched at indyurbanyouth.com 

8. Our new promotional video has been completed and may be viewed on the new 
website. 

Over the summer there have been some roadblocks to getting into all twelve Boys and Girls 
Clubs.  There are individuals who are not interested in us teaching POSITIVE VALUES to live by 
in their facilities.  However, we are rejoicing over the seven locations that want our program 
and our goal is to have a total of twelve locations before the school year is complete.  I 
appreciate our Director, John Hunt, for his perseverance in getting the job done. 
 
Again, I appreciate everyone who supports this ministry and for all they do.  Please pray for us 
as we move forward in faith.  Your gifts are received with gratitude. 
 
Thank you, 
 

Greg A. Dixon 
 
Greg A. Dixon 
President 
Urban Youth Ministry 
 
 

 


